
 

June 5, 2024 
 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL  
DELIVERY RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Steve Maynard  
Sr. Manager Environmental, Health, & Safety – Environmental 
7000 Portage Road 
Kalamazoo, Michigan  49001 
Steve.Maynard@pfizer.com 
 
Dear Steve Maynard: 

I have attached a file-stamped Expedited Settlement Agreement (ESA) which resolves Pharmacia & 
Upjohn, LLC, a wholly-owned subsidiary of Pfizer, Inc., docket no. CAA-05-2024-0030.  As indicated by 
the filing stamp on its first page, we filed the ESA with the Regional Hearing Clerk on June 5, 2024. 

Please direct any questions regarding this case to Deborah Carlson, Associate Regional Counsel, at 
carlson.deborahA@epa.gov or (312)353-6121. 

Sincerely, 

Juliane Grange 
Regional Hearing Clerk 

Enclosure 
 
cc: Charles Hall 

Hall.Charles@epa.gov 
 
Joseph Koesters/via electronic mail 
Koesters.joseph@epa.gov  
 
Jenine Camilleri, Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy 
CamilleriJ@michigan.gov  
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